                                                                                         Chylum
                                                                                         Russia

                                                                                          28.10.14

Dear David,

Many thanks for your letter.  I’m sorry  I haven’t  written for so long because I was busy at school.
 I’m glad to hear that your school has just built a new gym, too. It’s very cool because you can take the opportunity of doing sport.   In our school there’re   athletic ground, football field.  Not long ago, I’ve joined   volleyball club. I go there twice a week.  it’s very interesting  and  fascinating activity.

You are asking me  about teachers, I  can tell  they are very  helpful and skilled.  They try to give us all their knowledge and awake our interest to their subjects.
 Now tell me about your basketball team. Who is a trainer of it ? Have you ever won the first prize or not? When was it organized? 
 I must to stop writing It’s time for dinner. Write soon.

 All the best,

 Ksusha          
http://youtu.be/GjWEod6INog диалог
.
